HOLIDAY NOTICE (21.5.2024)

This i1s notified for all concerned that the college will
remain closed on 23.5.2024 (Thursday) on account of
Buddha Purnima vide Memo no. 6112 F (P2) dated

09.11.2023.

All concerned are requested to take note of the above.

Thanking you, Yours Sincerely,

L
ot

(Kaustav Bhattacharyya)




